


 
 

6. For the payment of bid documents, the prospective bidders are requested to coordinate 
with the BAC Secretariat. Online payment through Landbank Link.Biz is accepted. 

 
7. For those who are interested to attend the face-to-face bid opening, prospective bidders 

are advised to send one (1) representative only per company. The University is 
implementing a health protocol to be strictly observed. 

 
 
 
Prepared by: 
 
   
AL EUGENE L. TORRES    ROSELYN M. MARANAN  
Member, BAC Secretariat    Chair, BAC Secretariat 
    
 
Certified correct: 
   
   
DINDO C. MARGES     EMELINE C. GUEVARRA 
TWG Member, Computer and Office Equipment  TWG Chair, Computer and Office Equipment
  
Approved:  
  
 
LOLITA G. HERRERA 
Chair, BAC for Goods and Consulting Services 
 
Received by the Bidder  : _________________________ 
Date    : _________________________ 

 


